
Called to be Servants of Christ in Our Community

Niagara United Mennonite Church

Welcome! We are so glad that you have chosen to attend
Niagara UM today! If you have any questions or would like to
learn about what happens on a Sunday morning please visit the
Welcome Centre desk in the foyer or ask an usher.

Click here to watch the Live Stream.
Click here to watch archived videos during the week.

Connect…
Online
redbrickchurch.ca

Bulletins
redbrickchurch.ca/
ebulletins/

Calendar of Events
redbrickchurch.ca/
calendar

Archived Services
redbrickchurch.ca/
resources/sermons/

Giving
redbrickchurch.ca/give

Facebook
facebook.com/
redbrickchurchniagara

Contact
1775 Niagara Stone Road
905-468-3313
office@redbrickchurch.ca

Office Hours & Staff
Tuesday-Friday 9am-2pm
Daniel: Tues-Fri, 9-2:30

Ring the doorbell at the glass
doors!

Red Brick E-News 
Sign Up
https://redbrickchurch.c
a/through-the-doors/

If it is your desire to support work of the church, 
donations can be dropped off at the Welcome Centre.  

Welcome                                                                               John Tiessen 

Worship in Song                                                                       Ensemble       

Community Prayer 

Children’s Moment                                                  Jonathan Bradnam

Scripture Reading                  Phil 3:8-21                         Esther Willms       

Message                        “Keeping Jesus Central”             Daniel Janzen       

Closing Song

Sending Blessing

August 11, 2024
Worship Service at 10:00 am

Looking Ahead…
Next Week

Sunday August 18
Worship Service-10 am
Greg Dick will be speaking

In Two Weeks
Sunday August 25
Worship at Bethany
We will worship at Bethany
Mennonite Church at 10:00 am.

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCa5H1OOvDQHAVol-ac1R21g
https://redbrickchurch.ca/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/ebulletins/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/calendar/
http://rebrickchurch.ca/resources/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/give
http://facebook.com/redbrickchurchniagara
https://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/about-us/our-staff/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba


Within Red Brick Church...

Prayer Time 
Our next prayer time will be on Tuesday August 20 from
6-7 pm in the youth room. All are welcome!

RBK Coordinator Update
Melanie Scott began her role as RBK Coordinator on
August 1. If you have any questions about RBK please
contact her at kids@redbrickchurch.ca

AED/CPR Certification Training at Niagara UM
On Monday September 16, from 9:30am to 12:30pm,
Heart Niagara will be holding an AED/CPR Certification
training session at Niagara United Mennonite Church. If
you would like to become certified or re-certified please
contact Julie in our church office by email or phone:
office@redbrickchurch.ca or 905-468- 3313.

A Warm Welcome to Bethany Mennonite! 
This morning we welcome our friends from Bethany
Mennonite Church! We are glad you have come to
worship together with us as part of our summer visit
exchange. On Sunday August 25, we look forward to
joining you at Bethany.

Sunday August 25
In two weeks on Sunday, August 25th, all are
invited to join in worship at Bethany Mennonite
Church, at the corner of Creek Rd. & East-West Line
at 10:00 a.m. See you back here on September 1st!

New Service Time for the Fall, 10 am
From Sept 8 until Oct 13, we will be trialing a 10am
worship time, with the aim of making 10am our new
start time. The Church Board welcomes your feedback
about the proposed trial and the potential worship
service time change.

Thank you to Our Volunteers!
A big thank you to our kitchen volunteers! You did an
outstanding job getting our NUMC kitchen in shape for
the busy fall season ahead. You are truly a blessing to
our church community.

Within the Community...

FIDA 40 Years in Haiti Anniversary Fundraiser
You are invited to join the celebration of FIDA’s 40
years of service in Haiti, on Thursday September 5
from 5-9:30 pm. The evening will include a reception,
dinner, Q&A, and auction at the Trevor Falk Farm
1039 Lakeshore Rd, NOTL. Please see the poster in
the foyer for more details. Tickets for the Sept 5
event can be reserved by contacting Willi Pankratz at
905-325-3979.



Youth Unlimited Golf Tournament
Youth Unlimited YFC St. Catharines invites you to join us
for our 10th Annual Golf Tournament!! We are so excited
that this year it is being held at:

Peninsula Lakes Golf Club  
Friday, September 27th, 2024. 
Start at 12:00pm and sign in begins at 10:30am.

There will be a BBQ Lunch, and a Chicken and Rib
dinner. Participants will receive a free gift and have an
opportunity to win prizes! Business sponsorships are
also available. Please see the poster in the foyer for
more details.

Niagara Life Centre Request for Food Donations
NLC clients are in need of some basic pantry items.
Non-perishable school snacks & cupboard staples
would be greatly appreciated and used by families in
need. Some examples of needed items are: canned
tuna, Sauerkraut, Chicken broth, oatmeal, pasta sauce,
rice, beans, juice boxes, school snacks etc.  

If you are able to contribute please drop off donations
at our office (65 Lakeshore Road, St. Catharines) or
contact our office and we will arrange pickup.
905-934-0021 / admin@niagaralifecentre.ca


